STATE OF GEORGIA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
ATLANTA 30334-0900

Brian P. Kemp
GOVERNOR

July 15, 2022
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

The Honorable William S. Duffey, Jr.
Chairman, State Elections Board

2 MLK Jr. Drive

Suite 802 Floyd West Tower
Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Chairman Duffey,

Per our conversation, I write to inform you that Mr. Joseph Rossi, a Georgia
citizen, has brought forth claims regarding the 2020 general election. The Office of the
Governor does not have the authority to investigate election matters; such authority
resides with the State Elections Board.

I ask that you contact Mr. Rossi and review his claims to determine whether any
consideration of such claims by the Board is warranted.

Sincerely,
Evan Meyers

Deputy Executive Counsel
Office of Governor Brian P. Kemp



